
Editor’s Note

The Academy’s spring 2004 conference was held at Heidelberg College in 
Tiffin, Ohio. 

The readers did an outstanding job in reviewing the nominated papers.  A 
special thanks goes to Jacob Dorn who carefully edited the final papers to 
ensure consistency. Ellen Sheaffer, Ohio State Marion’s graphic specialist, 
is also thanked for her work in preparing the final page proofs for printing 
and for the enumerable positive suggestions over the years.

The Ohio Academy of History, founded in 1932, has provided a venue for 
historians to present their research to and network with colleagues from 
Ohio colleges and universities.  The Proceedings provide a vital vehicle for 
promoting these ends.

Vladimir Steffel 
September 2005
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